
 

May 15, 2022 

Greetings Contestants -  

While we are still dealing with COVID, I hope that all of you are fine and healthy.  It has been a 
rough few past years. 
 
My name is Stephen Goldsmith. Many of you probably do not know me by name but you have 
seen me at Woodsman day for the past 30 years. I am one of the Fair’s first aid staff and I have 
been stationed up in the tower making sure you were all safe. 
 
I have been recently elected to be on the Finance Committee for the Fair. 
 
This year we received notice that many regulars who ran Woodsman Day had decided that it was 
time to retire. 
 
The Finance Committee has worked extremely hard to see if we could continue with this 
premiere event. We were possibly facing having to cancel this event and replace it with another 
venue.  I am pleased to say that with the help and support of many people we feel that we can 
continue this award winning event and we will be holding the 54th Annual Woodsman’s Field 
day this fall. 
 
There are many of us who are new at this and we hope that you will be patient with us as we 
prepare for the event.  We will not be changing any of the events. 
 
We will be sending out the registration packets as we have done in the past. 
 
Please feel free to contact me directly or through the fair if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
I look forward to working with all of you this fall. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stephen P. Goldsmith 
Chairman-Woodsmens Field Day 
207-462-0653 
Email – woodsmensday@fryeburgfair.org  
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